
From: Burton,Steven sburton@co.weber.ut.us
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Conditional Use Permit - Application Meeting Notes for: 4877 East 3475 North Eden, Utah 84310 - The

Villages at Wolf Creek
Date: August 24, 2022 at 12:02 PM
To: Robert Sciammarella rsciam@me.com
Cc: Borchert,Marta mborchert@co.weber.ut.us

Robert,

This email acts as out pre application meeting notes. 

Please submit a narrative, floor plan, and parking plan for your conditional use permit application. 
Let me know if you have other questions.
Thanks,
Steve 

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Sciammarella <rsciam@me.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 11:53 AM
To: Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us>
Cc: Rob Sciammarella <rsciam@me.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Conditional Use Permit - Application Meeting Notes for: 4877 East 3475 North Eden, Utah 84310 - The Villages
at Wolf Creek

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender and
are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click!

Steve,

Thank you for taking my call yesterday regarding my Conditional Use Permit for The Villages at Wolf Creek. I am just sending you a
quick reminder with my e-mail address so that you can send me to your comments so I can have Marta Borchert move my status from
an incomplete submittal to one that will be looked at.  I know you are busy and so I really appreciate the help.  By the way if you see
anything else that may be out of order with my submittal will you please let me know?

Thank you so much for your help,
Robert Sciammarella
801-718-4476
rsciam@me.com
4877 East 3475 North Eden,  Utah 84310


